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Monday, 30th September 2024 

  

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Year 6 Trip: Kennington Park – American Football camp with the Chicago Bears 

 

Your child will be taking part in our trip to Kennington Park as part of the American Football 

Mini Monsters Camp. 

 

 

The event organisers require every parent to sign a waiver form in order for your child to 

take part. If you could sign and return as soon as possible so they can be sent to the 

organisers in advance of the event. 

 

If you are able to accompany us on this trip, please speak to me or the office as we are 

looking for two parent volunteers to support on this trip. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

R. Hamilton    

Mr R. Hamilton 

Class Teacher 

Educational visit/trip Kennington Park 

Date Friday 11th October 2024 

Depart from school at 09:30am 

Return to school by 2.30pm 

Travelling by Public Transport - bus 

Items to take P.E Kit  

Cost of trip Free 
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